From: Joseph Fagan <jfagan@usna.edu>
Date: April 27, 2023 at 12:33:27 PM EDT
To: david.laws4@gmail.com
Subject: Inurnment at USNA Columbarium
﻿
Good afternoon Sir,

It was nice talking with you today.  I love to see the Naval Academy Community from Charlotte thriving and it was awesome to read about the work you do with the Patriot Military Family Foundation.

This is the email address you can use to send me a copy of your DD214.  You can also mail it to my address below my signature line.

Attached is a list of frequently asked questions with answers and then a checklist that can be used at the time of need.  

I also included some information regarding a local vendor who makes urns that fit into our niche spaces.  They can be customized for each individual.  This company does not have to be used by any means but when choosing an urn please ensure that it will fit (along with another urn if two people will share the same space) into the niches here at the Naval Academy.  Please also ensure that the urns are not made of wood as wood deteriorates too quickly to be allowed in the niche.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can be of any further assistance.

Respectfully,


Joe Fagan '89
Memorial Affairs
United States Naval Academy
101 Cooper Road
Annapolis, MD 21402
(410) 293-1101
